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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative to assist the efforts of libertarian political parties throughout the world.  At this time, the International Representatives appointed by the LNC are Geoff Neale and I.
1)  Allow me to offer my thanks once again to the LNC for appointing me to serve as an International Representative.  As I mentioned in my message to you on Aug. 20, I am honored and flattered to receive this appointment; I shall always strive to be worthy of the trust you have placed in me.  

2)  At this time, I am in Paris, France to deliver the keynote address to the European Students For Liberty conference today.  If all goes well, I’ll meet with several students who are interested in a Libertarian Party in France.  

I shall give the keynote address to the European Students For Liberty conference in Madrid, Spain on Oct. 25.  I shall endeavor to meet with some of the Spanish libertarians who met with Geoff Neale last year.  I shall also address the European Students For Liberty conference in Reykjavik, Iceland.  I shall endeavor to arrange a meeting with representatives of a libertarian-oriented party in Iceland during my visit.

